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The first few days in Reception 

10 September 2021 
 



Diary Dates (Autumn Term) 

Wed 15 Sept 8:35-10am Y1 Coffee 

Morning 

Fri 17 Sept PTA Bottle Donation Day 

Tue 21 Sept 8:45-10am Y5 Coffee 

Morning 

Sat 25 Sept 3.30-7pm PTA Autumn 

Festival 

Tue 28 Sept Y3 to Butser Farm 

Tue 28 Sept 8.40-10am Y4 Coffee 

Morning 

Wed 29 Sept Y6 to Marwell Zoo 

Wed 29 Sept 8.35-10am Y2 Coffee 

Morning 

w/c 4 Oct Y6 Bikeability 

Wed 6 Oct 8.40-10am Y3 Coffee 

Morning 

w/c 11 Oct Y6 Bikeability 

Wed 13 Oct 8.45-10am Y6 Coffee 

Morning 

Thu 14 Oct Y5 Wonderdome visit 

Tue 19 Oct 8.35-10am EYFS (YN & 

YR) Coffee Morning  

Wed 20 Oct Y4 Anglo Saxons 

Workshop 

25—29 Oct HALF TERM 

Mon 1 Nov INSET DAY 

Mon 22 & Tue 23 Nov Flu 

Vaccinations 

Mon 6 Dec School Pantomime  

Wed 8 Dec Friends Panto Booking 

Thu 16 Dec Term ends at 12:00 

Headteacher’s Letter 

Good morning and a very warm welcome to everyone.  

I hope everybody has had a restful break and that you are looking forward to a 

more ‘usual’ academic year.  Our hope for the year ahead is a return to school 

trips, assemblies, clubs, school fixtures, lunch in the dining room, visiting 

speakers, in-person INSET and maybe less time in front of screens and more time 

with people.  We are keen to open our doors to the school community.  

It was an utter joy to have collective worship together in person.  We had 

forgotten just how much we missed being a whole school together, singing, 

praising and praying.  Lunchtimes have been a revolution, the kitchen staff have 

been working flat out on the meal service and report how wonderful it is to see 

the children eating together; food which is served on plates with ample  

choice.  In fact, sometimes there are long queues at the counter whilst children 

decide which of the five or sometimes six dessert choices to pick!  

Staff too have enjoyed being one team again.  It is a pleasure to be able to share 

a cup of coffee with all colleagues and not just those in our 'bubble.'  We are able 

to have large team meetings now where we can bounce ideas more easily 

amongst each other.  We held two INSET days last week where as a whole staff 

team we were able to focus on what makes our school a community and where 

our priorities lie for the year ahead.  

We are taking this time to refocus on our vison and values in our school.  We are 

keenly promoting that we wish to 'Grow great minds together at Pyrford' and the 

importance of our Christian values such as love, respect, resilience and 

wisdom.  As the year progresses, we will be including our values in the curriculum 

we deliver and in the relationships we want to foster with our school 

community.  As such, one of the first things we want to do is to welcome you into 

the school.  We have arranged a number of coffee mornings where we would 

love you to pop in to say hello (see the list in the diary dates on the left).  It is an 

informal opportunity to connect with other parents and staff in the 

school.  Please feel free to bring along your toddlers and babies too.  We are 

trying to roll out a programme over the academic year where parents can 

interact with the school, whether it is in person , virtually or by email.  

I hope you will see that we are doing our best to offer as many additional clubs 

after school as possible and we have tried to match those to your specific 

requests.  However, if there is something that you think is missing and you can 

put us in touch with someone who can help, please drop Mrs Rashbrook a line 

esm@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk  

I won't bombard you on week one with all the things we have planned as I know 

you will be receiving various communications over the coming weeks.  Please 

remember to keep an eye out for this weekly newsletter (always on our website 

too!) and do contact us if you need anything clarifying.  

Finally, a very warm welcome to our new Squirrels and Reception parents.  We 

are pleased to have you as part of our school community. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend and sending apologies, as we know we are 

handing over some tired children this week.  Don't worry it won't be long until 

they are back into the swing of it.  

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 
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Many thanks and congratulations to Ayla in Year 4 Alder class who, during the holidays, 

raised £50 for the school! 

She set up a lemonade stand outside her house, produced advertising flyers to deliver to her 

neighbours and juiced all the lemons. 

We are very grateful to you Ayla.  Ayla is going to help us decide what we should buy for the 

school with her hard-earned funds.  

Diary Dates (Spring & Summer 
Terms) 

Fri 21 Jan Young Voices @ The O2 

Thu 27 Jan Y1 to Windsor Castle 

14—18 Feb HALF TERM 

Thu 17 Mar Y2 to Brooklands 

Museum 

Mon 21 Mar Y6 Greek Workshop 

Tue 22 Mar Y5 Viking Workshop 

Fri 1 Apr Term ends at 12:00 

Tue 19 Apr Summer Term begins 

Wed 20—Fri 22 Apr Y4 to Hindleap 

Warren 

Mon 16 & Tue 17 May Y3 Home 

Front @ Henley Fort 

Wed 18 May Y4 Tropical Beasts 

Workshop 

30 May—3 Jun HALF TERM 

Mon 6 Jun INSET DAY 

Wed 8 Jun YR Minibeast Workshop 

Fri 17 Jun Y6 Lego Robotics 

Tue 21 Jun Y6 Leavers’ Service @ 

Guildford Cathedral 

Thu 21 Jul Term ends at 12:00 

 

Book via Scopay 
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https://forms.gle/FrB6RTL8QwCc56cC9
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https://forms.gle/auyVaU4TsyirJefQA
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